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February 9, 2010

David Danner

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia WA 98504-7250 e ®
Attn: Records Center = '

Re:  Puget Sound Energy, Inc., FERC Docket No. ER10-623-000
Open Access Transmission Tariff Revisions to Permit Intra-Hour
Scheduling Changes

Dear Mr. Danner:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (PSE) hereby provides the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission a service copy of PSE’s proposed revisions to its Open
Access Transmission Tariff (OATT), filed at the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
(FERC) on January 20, 2010 in FERC Docket No.ER10-623-000.

As described more fully in the enclosed document, PSE proposes to revise
Sections 13.8 (Scheduling of Firm Point-To-Point Transmission Service) and 14.6
(Scheduling of Non-Firm Point-To-Point Transmission Service) of its OATT to permit
intra-hour scheduling. The proposed revisions are to be incorporated into PSE’s FERC
Electric Tariff Eighth Revised Volume No. 7.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please do not hesitate
to contact me by phone at 206-829-1805 or by email at din@vnf.com.

Sincerely,

Enclosure



